

September 20, 2020

10:00 Online Order of Worship

Opening Song

We Gather to Worship Our God

Welcome Pastor Don Ebert Opening Prayer

"Great Is Thy Faithfulness"

Announcements & Children's Message

Announcements Pastor Don Ebert "Faith Factory" Promo Doug Meek

Prayer

Intercessory & Pastoral Prayer/Lord's Prayer Pastor Dale Turner Chancel Choir "Doxology"

We Hear the Word of God Proclaimed

Message Pastor Don Ebert

"When Religious People Erect Barriers"

We Respond to God's Word & Share in His Mission

Praise Band "Beautiful One"
Blessing

Our worship has ended. Our service begins.

Church Family News

Altar Flowers are dedicated to the glory of God and given by Janet Warner in loving memory of Harvey Warner.



Faith Factory Sunday at 11:00am We are so blessed to have a children's ministry. Each Sunday morning, preschoolers through 5th graders can participate in FAITH FACTORY online. Join Mr. Doug and Mopps each week as they share exciting Bible

stories, games, crafts, songs and activities. After each session, your children will be able to do the activity pages that go along with each lesson. There are activities for preschoolers, younger elementary, and older elementary. All you need to do is print out the pages for the ages of your children. *What will Mr. Doug and Mopps do this week?* We can hardly wait!

If your children are not able to watch on Sundays at 11:00am, the sessions will be available throughout the week on our church webpage.

We are very excited about this new ministry opportunity, and we hope you and your children can join us. If you have any questions, please contact Doug Meek at doug@wadsworthumc.com or by phone at 330-336-6689.



ADOPT-A-TEACHER This service project has been a big success! Thanks to all who have signed up for the ADOPT-A-TEACHER service project for the teachers at Central Intermediate School, our congregation and the

preschool. Remember to continue to pray for your assigned teacher daily. If you want, you can send your assigned teacher a note throughout the year. If you are unsure which school they are assigned, contact the office. Again, we are so grateful to all who are participating in this project.



Mission and Cookies

First grader Luke Wohlwend is working on a mission project to raise money for children in Guatemala. To do this, he will be selling homemade cookies. They are \$3 per dozen and will be baked and

delivered to your house in mid-October. To place your order, please email Luke's mom no later than October 4th at aes10@albion.edu with your name and address as well as your order of chocolate chip cookies, cranberry white chocolate cookies or M&M cookies. Money will be collected upon delivery. Thank you, Ashley Wohlwend (for Luke Wohlwend)

Paid Servants

Lead Pastor
Visitation Pastor
Director of Student Ministries
Director of Children's & Family Ministries
Wadsworth Christian Preschool Administrator
Organist
Chancel Choir Director
Treasurer
Office Personnel

Custodians

Dale Turner
Tim Beck
Doug Meek
Connie Lowe
Brenda Adley
tbd
Midge Hagenbaugh
Jennifer Satink
Beth Hoff
Penny Mong

Scott Murphy

Don Ebert

Wadsworth
METHODIST
SCHURCH

195 Broad St, Wadsworth OH 44281 Phone: 330.336.6689 Email: office@wadsworthumc.com Website: www.wadsworthumc.com